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FCA Statement on Restart of U.S. Manufacturing Facilities

May 18, 2020,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - After welcoming back nearly 12,000 employees to our U.S. manufacturing

facilities today, we successfully resumed production of our award-winning vehicles under a comprehensive, multi-

layered program of health and safety measures designed with the single purpose of safeguarding employees.

 

We were pleased with today’s restart. Everyone followed the new protocols and our plants were fully staffed to start

production. We expected nothing less from FCA's incredible employees. We are very confident that we have all the

right protection measures in place to keep them all safe.

 

We also want to thank our dedicated team of employees whose leadership and ingenuity helped prepare our facilities

for today’s successful restart.

 
-###-

Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


